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May 2025 

Gladesville Boulevard, Patterson Lakes, Shared User Path Construction 
 
We plan to construct a shared user path to improve connectivity between Gladesville 
Boulevard and the Peninsula Link Trail, improving safety for pedestrians and the 
community.  
 
The improvements include: 

 Construction of new path between Gladesville Boulevard and the Peninsula Link Trail. 
 Reconstruction of the residential vehicle crossing of 1/1A Gladesville Boulevard. 
 Construction of a speed cushion on the Southbound lane of Gladesville Boulevard. 

 
Tree protection measures will be in place during the works, and significant trees will be 
retained. 
 
Construction Details 

Works are expected to be completed by the end of 2025 and will take approximately 6 weeks to complete. 
Specific information regarding timing of the works will be available when a contractor is appointed. 
 
There may be times when some residents have limited access to their properties and nearby pedestrian 
areas during the works. We will inform affected residents beforehand, provide signs for alternative routes, 
and try to minimise disruptions to the community. Additional information will be provided closer to the 
commencement of the work, with details on who to contact during construction. 

We look forward to delivering these improvements for the community. 

Further information 

For further information relating to this project please contact Taylor Lovell, Student Design Engineer or 

Fleur Gascoyne, Coordinator Strategic Projects via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on  1300 653 356. 

 

To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit: kingston.vic.gov.au/works 
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